

Securing our water, together.

Our ref:

ME/11/0017

25 January 2011

The Honourable Stephen Robertson MP Minister for Natural Resources, Mines and Energy and Minister for Trade PO Box 15215 City East QLD 4002

Dear Minister Robertson

Thank you for your letter of 21 January 2011 requesting that the Queensland Water Commission (QWC) provide assistance to Sequater to ensure that your requests to Mr Phil Hennessy, Chair, Sequater as raised in your letter of 20 January 2011 are able to be responded to as a matter of priority and with urgency.

Please be assured that QWC will support this work with the priority and urgency required.

QWC is liaising with Sequater and undertaking preliminary work to support the matters you have raised with Sequater. We will be in a position to provide advice as and when required by you and/or Sequater.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Karen Waldman

Yours Sincerely

Mary Boydell Commissioner